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To:
Boy Scouts,

Shining Star Public School

Hampton, Virginia

July 1, 2012
Dear Students,

The ‘Boy Scouts’ of our College has decided to leave for the flood-hit areas in Florida.

The group has planned to work there for one month at every location. We have scheduled a fundraising event on the 7th, 8th and 9th of this month.

We hope to make this event successful. We need to raise as much funds as we can so that we can help out the maximum number of families who have suffered loss of property, and crops etc.

There are materials available like posters and pamphlets. You can pick them up from the office. Please invite your family and friends, so that we get the maximum and help the victims of this disaster.

Remember it’s our people who need our help, so do your best to help them out.

Adam Jones

(Principal)
Shining Star Public School
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